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Don Angle

102 SOUTH SECOND STREET

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

September 28, 1960

Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold,

Received your "Notice of Over-Production" for the Service Pipe &
Supply Oswell #1 well located in the Oswell~Farmington Pool showing
the amount of over-production,

When Mr. Angle wgs in your office in August he ask your advise about
making form C-116 and in turn form C-116 was submitted the latter
part of August.

Along with the '"Notice of Over-Production" was Allowable for the
Oswell well from August 22 through 31st and the Allowable Assign-
ment for the month of September,

A4 the bottom of this "Notice of Over-Production" you ask that we
give this matter our prompt attention. What further information

do you desire or is there something else that should be done. Our
pumper called last night from Aztec and said the well had been shut
in for lack of some report. I talked to Mr., Mose Armstrong here and
as long as we had received our allowables for a portion of August and
September he didn't know what other form might be necessary, but he
suggested I write you and find out what is necessary to get the well
in order. Please advise and we will do what ever is necessary.

Very truly yours,
SERVICE PIPE & SUPPLY, INC.
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Florra Duke, Bookkeeper




